Stephanie Hesford

From: Inez Hamilton-Smith TR,
Sent: Friday, 12 June 2015 2:42 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Greyhound Inquiry

Dear Madam Secretary

| oppose greyhound racing in its entirety. It is an industry based on the exploitation of animals. The live baiting issue
is simply the top of the iceberg. It has no place in a modern compassion society. Killing greyhounds for gambling is
not ok.

| support the complete shutdown of this industry.

Yours sincerely,
Inez Hamilton-Smith

QLD, 4556



